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Excellency,

I have the honour ta refer to recent discussions

between representatives of the Government of Canada and the

Governosent of the United States of America concerning the terme

and conditions for cooperation between the Canadian Space Aqency

(CSA) and the National Aeronautics and Space Administration

<NASA) in cannection with the training of mission specialists for

space shuttle f lights.

I have the honour ta propose that cooperation between

our tva Governments on thia training shall be in accordance with

the terme and conditions set f orth in the-Agreement on Training

of CSA Mission Specialiste concluded an March 3, 1995 between the

CSA and NASA.

Hia Excellency James J. Blanchard
Ambassador of the United States of America
Ottawa


